Commission Agenda

Date......2015 Nov. 18

Delegations.....(b)

November 10, 2015

Mr. Dean Pelletier Manager, Business Operations Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services City of Burnaby

Dear Mr. Pelletier,

RE: November 18th Delegation, re Christmas Hockey Tournament Fee Waiver

The Burnaby Minor Hockey Association (BMHA) and Tourism Burnaby are looking forward to sharing the updates on the Christmas Tournament.

We will review the following in our presentation:

- Tournament history (52 years) and 2015's concept and reinvigoration
- Dates, timing, team update, schedule, ice allocation
- Canucks Alumni Game
- Positive impact on Burnaby

There will be representatives from the BMHA, and myself from Tourism Burnaby.

Regards,

Nancy Small, Executive Director

Vanay Small

Tourism Burnaby

cc: Darryl Mah, Larry Hayes; Burnaby Minor Hockey Association